
 
 
We are thrilled to announce one of the most eagerly anticipated events of the year – the Class of 
2024 Leavers' Party! 
 

              Date: Friday 28th June 2024  
       Time: 7pm – 9pm 
 

       Theme: "Hollywood Glamour" 
 

      Venue: Nene Valley School Hall 
 

      Tickets: £15 per child 
 
Our Leavers' Party promises to be an unforgettable evening filled with star-studded excitement and 
memories that will shine forever. 
 

       Red Carpet Welcome: Walk the red carpet and feel like a movie star as you enter the venue. 
Paparazzi will be on hand to capture your glamorous arrivals. 
 

      Movie Magic: Enjoy screenings of pictures and videos of the kids over their years at Nene Valley.  
 

                       Dance Floor Delights: Dance the night away under the shimmering lights of the school hall to 
preteen-friendly tunes that will get everyone grooving. 
 

         Photo Studio: Strike poses with friends at our prop station and take-home stylish snapshots 
from this glamorous night. 
 
We wholeheartedly invite parents and guardians to join in the glamour and celebrate the incredible 
journey our Class of 2024 leavers have undertaken during their time with us. 
 
Please RSVP by February 29th and make payment by March 29th. 

- RSVP to NVLeavers2024@gmail.com  
- Payments can be conveniently made through our PayPal account 

NVLeavers2024@gmail.com. Please include your child's name and class as a reference to 
ensure a smooth transaction. 

 
Let's send them off in style and create lasting memories at this unforgettable event. 
 
-  
The Parent Planning Team 
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